
 

News Release 

Saskatoon Public Schools pleased to announce new Board of 
Education following November 13 civic election 

For immediate release: November 14, 2024 – 1:00 p.m. 
 
Following yesterday’s civic election, we are pleased to welcome five newly elected Public 
School Trustees:  

• Tanya NAPPER – Ward 1 
• Jennifer SCHERMAN – Ward 5 
• Kirk JONES – Ward 6 
• Anne-Marie ROLLO – Ward 8 
• Kevin SCHMIDT – Ward 9 

 
We are pleased to welcome back the following Trustees who were acclaimed: 

• Vernon J. LINKLATER – Ward 2 
• Donna BANKS – Ward 3 
• Kim STRANDEN – Ward 4 
• Ross TAIT – Ward 7 
• Angela ARNESON – Ward 10 

 
The following individuals did not seek re-election for the Trustee position, and we thank 
them for their service: 

• Michael PIDWERBESKI – Ward 1 
• Colleen MACPHERSON – Ward 5 
• Kathleen BRANNEN – Ward 6 
• Suzanne ZWARYCH – Ward 8  
• Charmaine BELLAMY – Ward 9 

 
We would like to thank every Trustee candidate for putting their name forward and the 
voters who made time to learn about the candidates and to vote.  
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